

City of New Bedford

IN COMMITTEE

August 16, 2018

The Honorable City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Appointments & Briefings at a Meeting held on Tuesday, July 31, 2018, considered a WRITTEN MOTION, Councillors Lopes, Winterson, Bousquet, Council President Morad and Councillor Martins, requesting, that the City of New Bedford establish "Neat Streets" program for the disposal of cigarettes. (To be Referred to the Committee on Appointments and Briefings and Board of Health Director Dr. Brenda Weis) (Ref'd 9/8/16)

On motion by Councillor Gomes and seconded by Councillor Lopes, the Committee VOTED: To recommend to the City Council to take "No Further Action" on the WRITTEN MOTION, Councillors Lopes, Winterson, Bousquet, Council President Morad and Councillor Martins, requesting, that the City of New Bedford establish "Neat Streets" program for the disposal of cigarettes. This motion passed on a voice vote.

IN COMMITTEE ON APPOINTMENTS & BRIEFINGS

Councillor Debora Coelho, Chairperson

eliara Caelha a.

DC: dmb



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

CITY COUNCIL

September 08, 2016

WRITTEN MOTION

Requesting that the City of New Bedford establish "Neat Streets" program for the disposal of cigarettes. (To be Referred to the Committee on Appointments and Briefing and Board of Health Director Dr. Brenda Weis.)

Joseph P. Lopes, Councillor Ward Six

Henry G. Bousquet, Councillor Ward Three

Linda M. Morad, City Council President

Steven Martins, Councillor Ward Two